
 
 
 
 

Village of Little Chute 
Grease Trap Inspections Summary Report 

May 31, 2015 
 

FOG Control Program Update 
 
In cooperation with HOVMSD Staff, we have put together a draft set of procedures to 
investigate non-commercial dischargers that are suspected of discharging FOG to the 
sanitary sewer.  These dischargers could include facilities which already have grease 
traps or those that may be required to add a grease trap. A copy of the draft is included 
with this mailing. 
 
The proposed procedures will be discussed at the June 9 Commission meeting.  Of 
interest is the provision asking for periodic reporting from the Communities in regard to 
the results of their sanitary sewer maintenance and inspection programs.  Each 
Community’s input on the provision is encouraged.   
 
Summary of Site Visits & Correspondence 
 
Taste of the Windy City:  On May 21, 2015, we talked to Adam about his tardiness in 
cleaning the facility’s grease trap.  He cleaned it that day. 
 
Down the Hill Bar:  On May 26, 2015, we talked with Lisa about the progress of her 
grease trap installation.  She has retained a plumber and says the trap will be installed by 
July 1, 2015.   
 
Sites Requiring Grease Traps:  
 
The following have indicated that their grease traps will be installed by July 1, 2015. 
They were delayed by the need for plan approvals and/or misjudging the time frame 
needed to purchase and install a grease trap. 
 
Down the Hill Bar 
Landreman’s Restaurant 
Simons Specialty Cheese 
Village Lanes (Install September 2015) 
 
 
 
 



Reminder Letter to Send: 
 
Bella Thai Café 
China Moon 
El Jaripeo 
Larry’s Markets 
McDonalds 
Nestle 
Rosehill Tavern 
St John Church 
Village Limits 
 
Site Visits 
 
There are no site visits scheduled for June.  
 


